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Date of announcement: 26 March 2025 

Reference number: APSB82 

 

The following is a Company Announcement by APS Bank plc (or the “Bank”) pursuant to the Capital Markets Rules issued 

by the Malta Financial Services Authority. 

 

 

Quote 

APS Bank plc refers to the announcement made by HSBC Bank Malta plc (or the “Company”) on 25 March 2025 HSBC455  

in relation to the disclosure of information to bona fide offeror(s), and to the Bank’s earlier announcement APSB76 of   28 

November 2024. 

Consistent with its regulatory obligations and good conduct practices, the Bank is informing the market that following the 

signing of a non-disclosure agreement between the Bank and the Company on 25 March 2025, the Bank has been granted 

access to a virtual data room and is commencing a due diligence exercise on the Company, with the assistance of its full 

team of advisors. 

The Bank will keep the market informed through further company announcements whenever necessary as well as with 

customary Market Briefings, where appropriate. 

Unquote 

 

 

 

Graziella Bray B.A., LL.D, FCG 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

https://cdn.borzamalta.com.mt/download/announcements/HSBC455.pdf
https://cdn.borzamalta.com.mt/download/announcements/APSB76.pdf

